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Dear Friend:
As a champion for Indiana’s hospitals and our patients, I am asking for your help in supporting candidates for public office who will be strong advocates for hospitals and the communities we serve. I myself have already invested in the 2023 campaign for the Indiana Hospital Association’s (IHA’s) Friends of Indiana Hospitals Political Action Committee (PAC), and I am asking you to contribute as well. 
The Friends PAC is a critical part of our advocacy efforts through IHA, and I hope you will consider at least becoming a member of the Ben Franklin Club with a contribution of $1,000 or more or the Chairman’s Circle at $500 or above. Other clubs include the Society Club ($5,000 or above), the Champions Club ($2,500 or above), the Capitol Club ($350 or above) and the Helen H. Barrett Club ($150 or above). You can send your contribution directly back to the Friends campaign in the enclosed envelope or donate online at https://www.ihaconnect.org/iha-advocacy/Pages/Donation-Portal.aspx. 
Health care was a major focus for lawmakers during the 2023 session of the Indiana General Assembly and IHA successfully passed all priority bills of the association this session, including modernization of professional licensing, increased penalties for violence against emergency room staff, increased insurer transparency, streamlined provider credentialing, and more. In addition, IHA successfully defeated numerous harmful proposals like additional public forum requirements, burdensome reporting of hospital program funding, government interference in insurance contracts, increased HAF burdens, and more. 

 

Despite these successes, we continue to experience an unprecedented targeting of hospitals, and special interest groups continue to attack hospitals to advance their own agendas. Further, the legislature did not take action this session to adequately address Indiana’s low Medicaid rates that have not been updated in over 30 years. 

There is more work to be done and we cannot afford to fall short next session. The Friends 2023 campaign goal of $215,000 will allow IHA to remain the leading voice for health care policy in Indiana. 

[HOSPITAL]’s goal for the 2023 campaign is $XXXX. As you consider raising your donation this year to Friends, I assure you that your contribution will go towards supporting candidates and policymakers that understand the importance of a strong health care climate in communities small and large across the state.
Thank you very much for your consideration. Please know that I am sending this letter as a private individual and not as an officer of [HOSPITAL]. However, I have seen the benefits of advocating through the IHA and its bipartisan Friends PAC. Your contribution will go a long way in advancing sound health care policy and enhancing our organization’s ability to serve patients.

Sincerely,
[CEO first and last name (no title)] 
